
October 26, 2010 
 
 
Tom DeBoer 
Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
P.O. Box 97034 
Bellevue, WA  98009-9734 
 

Re: Puget Sound Energy, Inc. 
UE-101205 

 
Dear Mr. DeBoer: 
 
On July 9, 2010, Puget Sound Energy, Inc. (PSE) filed with the commission, in Docket [#], a 
petition for approval of modifications to Service Quality Index No. 3 – System Average 
Interruption Duration Index. 
 
On October 21, 2010, the commission received from PSE a letter requesting withdrawal of this 
petition.  The commission finds in the public interest to permit the withdrawal of the petition 
filing, without prejudice to the company's right to refile the petition, and closes the above-
captioned and docketed matter. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
David W. Danner 
Executive Secretary 


